
District Councillor Notes for December 

Tendring  

10th GS attended Cabinet. 

13th AW attended Licencing Committee. 

16th GS attended Waste and Recycling Working Party. 

17th AW attended Licencing Committee. 

21st AW attended Planning Committee. 

23rd AW attended the All Members Briefing. 

24th AW attended Licencing Committee. 

27th GS and AW attended Planning Committee. 

27th GS attended the Levelling Up Fund Working Party 

28th GS and AW attended Full Council. 

29th AW attended Licencing Debriefing 

29th Pride of Tendring Meeting 

Ian Davidson continues to send out emails with relevant information for Councillors. 

As part of his year as Chairman of TDC GS has attended Remembrance Day Service at the 

War Memorial in Clacton, Victorian Market, CVST Presentation from Latimer, Pride of 

Tendring Lunch and turned the lights on at Little Pals Nursery. 

 

Elmstead  

A dumped vehicle left in Old School Lane was reported to TDC.  
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